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All Saints Catholic College 
Love  Serve  Learn 

 

 

 

 

 

A reminder that school closes at the end of Friday 12th February for the half term 
holidays. 

There will be no online learning set during the holidays.  

For those families entitled to Free School Meals, vouchers for the half term week will 
be issued on Monday 15th February. 

School reopens on Monday 22nd February for vulnerable and critical worker children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families 

It has been yet another eventful half term; we had just returned   after Christmas only to be put in another 
national lockdown.   

However, we took the opportunity to further develop our remote learning offer and to include live learning 
as a key part of it.  Students, staff  and families have been part of a technological and pedagogical revolution 
in teaching as a result of COVID-19.  I would like to thank you for all your messages of support for us as we 
ventured into this new territory and shaped our offer to best suit our families.  We are putting a survey out 
to gather feedback and also ideas as to how we can improve our provision further.  We also hope that we 
have struck the right balance with our calls to families to check in with students.  Again, you can let us know 
and we welcome your opinions.   

It is worth mentioning that we appreciate families working with us to keep to a minimum the numbers of     
people in school for health and safety reasons.  We have almost 3 times the number of students on-site   
compared to the national average for secondary schools and whilst we are making every effort to keep this 
number low, we do sincerely want to serve our community well in every way possible. 

We are also very grateful to you all for keeping to the government requirements for lockdown and supporting 
our community in this way.  We should hear by the 22nd of February the details of any stage of reopening 
from the 8th of March.  We all know that this strongly depends on the COVID-19 data and the status of the 
vaccination rollout.   

We will keep you all informed of any changes to our plans as soon as we can and we sincerely hope that we 
can have our family back together again in the very near future. 

 

 

Newsletter 

Half Term 3 2020/21 

“This school continues to be good.” Ofsted 2017d Judged OUTSTANDING - Full Diocesan Inspection, 2018  

Warmest Regards  

God bless 

Karen Colligan 

Principal’s 
Message 
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Our  Motto  

 

Love   Serve    Learn  

Our Miss ion  
 

Our miss ion i s  to put  Chr is t  at  the centre of  our  community.  

 

 In  loving and serving God and one another,  we  encourage 
everyone to  f lour ish  through learning.   

Our Focus Virtues  
 

Virtues are qualities that we practise in order to help us become the 
best version of ourselves.  

Love: 

To do            
everything for 

God, for   
others and for 

self with 
kindness. 

Service: 

To work          
together for 

the benefit of 
everyone. 

Faith: 

To be guided 
by faith in all 
that we do, 
trusting in 

God. 

Courage: 

Doing the 
right thing 

even when it 
is difficult. 

Respect: 

To have     
respect for 
ourselves, 
each other 

and our                
environment. 
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www.aschc.com              To Love And Serve 

 

www.aschc.com              Love  Serve  Learn 

 

We are really pleased to see so many of our students actively 
engaging with their remote learning. We appreciate how      dif-
ficult it can be for students to motivate themselves to work in-

dependently and we greatly appreciate everything parents are doing to structure the working day at 
home, and motivate your children to continue to engage with their learning. 

All class work is being saved to class materials in Teams, you can see the work in weekly folders. All 
subjects are also now delivering live sessions across the two-week timetable. We are delighted with 
the positive feedback that we have received from students, parents and staff about the success of 
this activity. Parents, please continue to support your child to check 
their calendar at the start of the day to check when their live       
sessions are.  

All documentation connected to remote learning can be accessed 
through the College website. If you require any further support, 
please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Remote Learning 

Prayer Intentions 

Everyday we pray for our students, staff, families and the wider community. 

If you would like to submit a prayer intention request so that we may join our prayers with 
yours, please email our Lay Chaplain at SRhys-Hill@aschc.com with the following  
information: 
 

The name/names of who to pray for 

The reason for the prayer 

Your name (if you would like to include it) 

Thank-you, Mrs Rhys-Hill, Lay Chaplain 

Dear Lord, 

Bless us all as we pray together as a community 

May we always know your love in our hearts 

And your presence in our lives, 

Amen 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pcmag.com%2Fcomparisons%2Fmicrosoft-teams-vs-ringcentral-office-whats-the-best-tool-for-business&psig=AOvVaw1ys0tbf0GfyDYVKDyFkkp2&ust=1603994157857000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCOixzJ3u
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Inspired to Generosity 

All Saints community responded with generosity when called upon to 

think of those in need this winter, bringing in contributions of tins and 

packets of food.  

Mr Barker’s form 11A were particularly inspired by Marcus Rashford’s 

call to make sure that school children did not go hungry in the school 

holidays. They all brought in tins of food which were gratefully received  

by the Welcome Centre for distribution in Huddersfield at Christmas. 
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Baby Gianna Appeal 

Gianna offers confidential one-to-one support and 

advice to women and girls during and beyond 

pregnancy. The service is open to all, and is run by 

friendly, experienced and non-judgemental staff.  

 

Helping new mums was a focus for our Advent appeal again this year to support 

the work of Catholic Care through the Baby Gianna Appeal. Staff and students 

generously bought nappies, wipes, lotions and toys to be passed on to families. 

Staff also passed on clothing, blankets and even a Moses basket that they no 

longer needed for their own children. Mary in form 10K spent time crocheting 

baby hats to donate, making the most of her talents to help others. 

For more information about 

Gianna services call  

0113 388 5400 

 or email  

info@catholic-care.org.uk  

This is a confidential service.  

mailto:info@catholic-care.org.uk
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English staff and students get to grips with technology! 

 

Staff in the English Faculty have, along with all other teaching 
staff, been adjusting to the world of online teaching and, to our 
surprise, we actually enjoy it!   

 

It’s not the same as having our students with us in the room, ready to debate a learning point or 
share a humorous moment, but at least it’s a little more personal than documents on a platform.  
And speaking of which, our documents do include some assessments – especially for students in 
Years 10 and 11 - so please pay special attention to those and discuss them with your families.   

 

At this point, no one knows what will happen with grades for Year 11 students because the         
consultation only finished on the 29th January. But it is vitally important that students complete all 
assessments as we are building up a bank of results which will inform our predicted grades: we 
need to have evidence of successful marks in order to predict successful outcomes. So, even if   
students are completing assessments in their jimmy-jams from their beds, they need to make a 
huge and informed effort to submit the best work they can manage, having worked through all the 
preparatory resources.  Please remember to visit online sites such as ‘Sparknotes’, ‘BBC Bitesize’ 
and the YouTube channels of Mrs Whelan, Mr Bruff and Mr Salles – all can refresh your knowledge 
and skills. 

 

Across all year groups, when students are not engaging in online studies, we would obviously like to 
think of them with their nose in a book, or magazine, or travel guide, or recipe book, or just about 
any other paper reading matter they have to hand!  ‘Literacy’ is improved by reading – reading 
with attention and interest. You like fishing?  Then read a book about fishing!  ‘Minecraft’?  Then 
read a book about Minecraft … and so on. 

 

We’d like to proffer a hearty WELL DONE, shake of the hand and pat on the back to all the        
wonderful students who have communicated with us during online lessons and returned the       
completed study tasks set – we very much hope to see you in...March? 

 

Mrs Elliott  

English 
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Maths 

 

 

Thank you to parents/carers for continuing to support College 
with student attendance during the current lockdown period. 
Government guidance states that children identified as          
vulnerable, or who have one or more key worker parents, are 

eligible to attend during lockdown.  

However, government guidance is clear that if key worker parents are at home, they should keep 
their children at home with them as that is where they are safest. Parents/carers should encourage 
students to join every online teaching session made available to 
them and attendance at these  sessions is being monitored.    
Teachers will contact  students who fail to attend lessons. 

If your child is expected in school, but is unable to attend for any 
reason, please follow the usual absence reporting procedures of 
contacting school by telephone on 01484 426466 Option 1,  Parent 
App or email to attendance@aschc.com before 8.30am on each and 
every day with the reason for absence. 
 
If it becomes necessary to alter the days that your child attends 
College during lockdown, please contact the Attendance Office as soon as possible to update and 
ensure that there is sufficient  on-site supervision for all students in College. 

Attendance 

 

We would like to wish them every 
success in the competition and     
eagerly await results, which will be 
announced in early March.   

United Kingdom Mathematics trust Pink Kangaroo Competition. 

 

The Pink Kangaroo is a follow-on round to the Intermediate Mathematical Challenge. It is a 60-
minute, multiple-choice competition consisting of 25 problems. 

Several thousand qualifying UK-based students from the Intermediate Mathematical Challenge are          
invited to take part in the Pink Kangaroo. Entry to the competition is by invitation only and is based 
on a qualifying score, which is variable from year to year. 

Tom in last year's Year 11 entered the UKMT Pink Kangaroo competition and achieved qualification 
status, we are really proud of his success.  

 

On the 2nd February 2021 the following Year 11 pupils took part in the UKMT Intermediate Maths         
Challenge:  

Louise 

Adyan  

Owen 

Bartosz 

Georgina 

Jasminder 

 

mailto:attendance@aschc.com
https://www.ukmt.org.uk/competitions/solo/intermediate-mathematical-challenge
https://www.ukmt.org.uk/competitions/solo/intermediate-mathematical-challenge
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Students in Year 7 and 
Year 8 were set a        
challenge  to make a    
monster themed product  

that will help lift the mood of someone and make them smile.  

The students had to feed their family and make them smile by 
creating Monster Food. 

Catering 
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Students are currently being asked to complete a series of physical activity challenges in the form 
of a bingo card. Students have to try and complete a row (in any direction) by doing the stated  
various physical exercise challenges. These challenges range from a 1 minute plank to online yoga 
classes.   

Students are also being asked to complete a weekly log book on teams, giving an update of what 
exercise they have done and how long for. There is also the option to upload evidence of this     
exercise, this could be a screen shot from a run tracking app. So far the engagement from students 
with this has been amazing and we would love some more evidence to try and enable the PE       
department to put together a display of all the hard work and exercise students have been doing 
during lockdown. 

Core PE 
Update 
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Music 

 

 

Making music is more difficult at the moment but we are 
not going to let the lockdown stop us! All students that 
have instrumental and singing lessons with Musica Kirklees 
have been offered lessons on Zoom so that these lessons 
can continue.  Also, some of our GCSE Music students have started rehearsals with the Orchestras 
for All – Modulo Programme. This is currently being done virtually but once it is safe to do so we will 
be joining with other schools on the programme to create a large orchestra to perform all together 
in Birmingham.  Once we are back in school there will also be the opportunity for any other        
students in school who play an instrument to join this programme.   

For our singers we have had some students take part in a project by the BBC to sing ‘Any Dream Will 
Do’ as part of a massed choir for a virtual performance of the music ‘Joseph and the Amazing    
Technicolour Dream Coat’.   

For our budding composers, Greenhead College are running a composition competition details are 
here: 

Create your very own piece of music, in any style you want and submit it to  

music@greenhead.ac.uk by Monday 22nd February 2021. 

The winner will receive a £50 Amazon voucher, and all entries will be put together to create an 
online concert.  

Open to all students aged 18 and under.  

 

Good luck! 

 

Please contact Mrs Sidwell ksidwell@aschc.com if you are interested in: 

• learning an instrument or having singing lessons 

• more information about the current Musica Kirklees Zoom lessons 

• more information or would like to join the Orchestras for All — Modulo Programme 

• more information or help with entering the Greenhead College competition 

 
Music is good for your wellbeing so keep listening to and enjoying music! 

mailto:music@greenhead.ac.uk
mailto:ksidwell@aschc.com
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Ellie in Year 10’s photography response to the theme ‘Natural Forms’ 

Students are continuing to be creative during        
lockdown. Here are some amazing results from the  

Art and Photography department. 

Art 

 

Jess in Year 11’s response to the theme ‘Hands, Face, Space’ 

Mary-Anne in 
Year 11’s  
response to 
the theme  

‘The Human 
Condition’ 

A page from  
Louise in Year 11’s sketchbook in  

response to the theme 
‘The Human Condition’ 
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Deadline for entries is Monday 22nd February at 11.30am 
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Online  
Vaccination 

Lecture  

 

Year 7 

www.aschc.com              To Love And Serve www.aschc.com              Love  Serve  Learn 

When:  Feb 10, 2021 from 6:00 PM to 7:00 PM 
 
This lecture given by Professor Chris Witty will consider several    
aspects of the science and public debate about vaccines. 
Vaccination has transformed the outlook for many previously lethal 
infectious diseases. It has, however, caused controversy since its  
beginnings, even when used for widely feared diseases such as  
smallpox. For many infectious diseases we do not have a vaccine, 
and may never get one.  

Vaccination is increasingly being considered for cancers, including 
ones with no infectious trigger. 

This lecture will consider several aspects of the science and public 
debate about vaccines. 

More information 
 
To access the event register on the link:  

http://www.gresham.ac.uk/lectures-and-events/vaccination 

 

 

A message from Mrs Pickles and Mrs Pearce 

 

We are so proud of how the Year 7 students are conducting themselves during their remote 
learning. We are impressed by those students who have gone above and beyond with their      
efforts.  

Please continue to keep in contact with us here in school to let us know how you are getting on. 

http://www.gresham.ac.uk/lectures-and-events/vaccination
http://www.gresham.ac.uk/lectures-and-events/vaccination
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Careers 

 
 

 
WORK EXPERIENCE OPPORTUNITY - HSBC 
 
HSBC Work Experience is now live! 
 
Opportunities across the whole of the UK, in financial services, investment 
banking, marketing, digital, compliance and HR.  
 
The Work Experience opportunities will be available through June to August 
2021 and will be 1-week long.  
 
Open to all students in Year 10 and 11, applications close on 21st February! 
If you have any questions about applying, please get in contact!  
 
Application Link: https://hsbc.taleo.net/careersection/external/
jobdetail.ftl 

 

https://hsbc.taleo.net/careersection/external/jobdetail.ftl
https://hsbc.taleo.net/careersection/external/jobdetail.ftl
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INFORMATION FOR PARENTS/CARERS ON CAREERS OPTIONS 

 
 As a parent/carer, we understand that you want to offer support to your child 
when they begin exploring their aspirations, but that can be easier said than done 
when everything is constantly changing! Young people entering the world of work 
now have an astonishing range of options available to them and along with this 
comes some huge decisions to be made. 
 
This website has been designed to provide you with the information needed to 
begin having conversations regarding deciding their next steps. 
 
https://futuregoals.co.uk/parent-carer-resource/ 

 
HELP WITH GETTING ‘WORK-READY’ 

 
Here are some short video clips put together by C&K Careers to help you prepare 
for the future… 
CVs - https://youtu.be/QGtluk0YLCA 

Apprenticeships - https://youtu.be/3qHhPweLepU 

How to identify skills - https://youtu.be/cvYdOY9h0R4 

Lots of info and advice on our website - https://ckcareersonline.org.uk/ 

We have a C&K Careers Adviser that works with school. If you have any careers or 
progression related questions, please contact Claire on 
Claire.ridley@ckcareers.org.uk or 07464 497358 

 

https://futuregoals.co.uk/parent-carer-resource/
https://youtu.be/QGtluk0YLCA
https://youtu.be/3qHhPweLepU
https://youtu.be/cvYdOY9h0R4
https://ckcareersonline.org.uk/
mailto:Claire.ridley@ckcareers.org.uk
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Staff News 

End to End  
Challenge 

This term we welcome... 

 

Dawn Fitton, Educational Teaching Assistant/Cover          
Supervisor—English  

 

and 

Darren Rowe, ICT Network Manager, will be joining us in 
March 

 
Miss Travas and Mr Neilly have challenged staff 
to travel on foot the length of the UK. They are 
hoping to encourage all staff to get out more, 
keep active and get some fresh air even on 
these cold winter evenings. 
 
The idea is that as a team the staff walk, run or 
hike from John O'Groats. The run, walk or hike 
MUST be purposeful and not part of their     
normal day to day step. Keeping within the 
Government guidelines they started on the 9th 
January making good progress towards their       
target of 1407km. With only ……km to go and 
over 20 staff members taking part the         
challenge has been a success.  
 
The benefits of getting out and moving         
include lowering blood pressure and increased 
mobility but there are far more that you may 
not consider. Many people feel less stress,    
improved self-esteem and overall improved 
mood. Reducing stress can help us heal      
quicker and sleep better as well as proven to 
reduce aging.  
To find out more go to:  mind.org.uk 
 
Could you do something similar as a family or as 
a personal challenge? A family 100km in a month? Personal 20km a week for all of February? 

 

 

https://www.mind.org.uk/information-support/tips-for-everyday-living/nature-and-mental-health/how-nature-benefits-mental-health/
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You are respectfully reminded that by registering to use the 
service you undertake to accept the terms and conditions of 

travel. This includes sanctions which would be applied if the required standard of behaviour is not 
met, please see the link below for full details. 

Parents/Carers need to be aware that if their child causes any damage or does not meet the      
required standard of behaviour on the bus they could:  

• Have their pass withdrawn 

• Be banned from the bus 

• Be prosecuted by the police 

• Be required to pay for any damage they have caused 

Metro  
Code of Conduct 

 

Metro Code of Conduct 

 

A reminder that the following bus routes have been suspended since 18th January 2021: 

 

C79/ K61/ K67/ K68 

 

First Bus, with effect from Monday 1st February, have also included the following routes to 
the suspension list: 

 

K62/360 (please use X63 as an alternative service) 

 

For up to date information please visit our website: 

 

 

School  
Bus Services 

https://www.aschc.com/transport-services/ 

https://www.aschc.com/transport-services/#1601646317051-20738539-cd1b
https://www.aschc.com/transport-services/
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All letters, newsletters and notifications 
are now only being sent out to parents via 
SIMS Parent App. If you do not have  access 
to this app please email: 

 communication@aschc.com  

and joining instructions will be sent to you. 

SIMS Parent App 

communication@aschc.com 

www.aschc.com              To Love And Serve 

Severe  
Weather  

Information 

www.aschc.com              Love  Serve  Learn 

 

 

  

Greatest Hits Radio West Yorkshire and Pulse 1 are the local radio stations serving the Kirklees    
area.  Both radio stations provide a trusted source of information for local residents.     

  
Greatest Hits Radio West Yorkshire and Pulse 1 have an online web service directing listeners to 
the appropriate source of information for their school.  We will in turn be using these sources to 
provide us with the closure information we need to keep the Kirklees area informed.   

Our bulletins contain local news, sport, traffic and weather information for life in Kirklees and the 
rest of West Yorkshire.  On these mornings where severe weather conditions are impacting 
schools, we will have a strong focus on this information with frequent bulletins in our weekday 
breakfast programmes, followed by hourly local news and weather through the day.   

  
Please check our website and listen on air for the latest information. Information regarding severe 
weather closure will also be available in Kirklees Council by searching for ‘School closures’, and on 
our website www.aschc.com. A message will also be sent to parents via Parent App. Please ensure 
you have access to this in the event we need to contact you.  

Email communication@aschc.com to request joining instructions for Parent App.  

 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.whitbyhigh.org%2Fsimsapp.html&psig=AOvVaw21yRtc830wnS8AgGcEyq-B&ust=1603993165007000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCKDa8Knq1-wCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.oasisacademyhobmoor.org%2Fnews-and-events%2Flatest-news%2Fnews-post-page%2F~board%2Fhobmoor-news%2Fpost%2Fimportant-update-september-re-opening&psig=AOvVaw3amydA85IHDJUDcIs6I-wN&ust=1603993543767000
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Please be aware that we will continue to issue free school 
meal vouchers (FSM) to our eligible FSM students that are 
not attending school. The vouchers will be issued a week in    
arrears to ensure we capture all eligible students that have 

not attended school. We will continue to issue the vouchers using the current supplier and     
method.  If your child is eligible for free school meals but is attending school you will not qualify 
for a voucher. 

 

For further information please click on the hyperlink below: 

 

http://help.wonde.com/en/articles/3843162-faqs-for-parents-supermarket-voucher 

 

 

If your circumstances have changed and you feel you may be eligible for free school meals please 
apply using the hyperlink below: 

 

https://www.aschc.com/free-school-meals/ 

 

Local Welfare Provision -  

 

https://www.kirklees.gov.uk/beta/benefits/local-
welfare-provision.aspx 

 

If you are your family are affected financially Kirklees 
may be able to help you in a number of ways.  The only 
qualifying criteria are that the family lives in Kirklees. 

 

They can: 

 

Make referrals for school uniform support (free recycled school uniforms are  also available from 
the Uniform Exchange https://www.uniform-exchange.org/ ) 

Advise how to apply for free school meals https://www.kirklees.gov.uk/beta/schools/free-school-
meals.aspx  and school transport https://www.kirklees.gov.uk/beta/schools/school-transport.aspx  

Make referrals for food parcels and  / or issue a voucher for food or fuel 

Advise on welfare benefit entitlements, including rent and mortgage payments 

Advise on local and national COVID-19 assistance schemes 

Advise on Council Tax reduction help 

 
Please contact Kirklees Local Welfare Provision Team directly by Telephone 01484 414782 or email 
lwp@kirklees.gov.uk  

Free  
School  
Meals  

Free  
School  
Meals 

http://help.wonde.com/en/articles/3843162-faqs-for-parents-supermarket-voucher
https://www.aschc.com/free-school-meals/
https://www.kirklees.gov.uk/beta/benefits/local-welfare-provision.aspx
https://www.kirklees.gov.uk/beta/benefits/local-welfare-provision.aspx
https://www.uniform-exchange.org/
https://www.kirklees.gov.uk/beta/schools/free-school-meals.aspx
https://www.kirklees.gov.uk/beta/schools/free-school-meals.aspx
https://www.kirklees.gov.uk/beta/schools/school-transport.aspx
mailto:lwp@kirklees.gov.uk
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Lost Property 
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LOST PROPERTY as of 10/02/21 

 

Denim style black pencil case  
ASCHC black hoodie, size small  

Mountain Warehouse Pakka lightweight jacket, size 12 

Navy sparkly girls coat, black fur lining, age 12 

Black rain coat with poppers, size small 

Star Wars, Clone Wars lunch bag 

Peacocks black boys coat, size large 

Silver coloured ring, with heart design 

Clear pencil case with purple zip 

Pick and black Gilbert football boots, size 7 

Grey, black and orange knitted hat, age 11-13 

Keyring with figure and door key 

Keyfob with Disney Paris and Mickey Mouse 

Huddersfield Giants waterbottle 

Large waterbottle with pink/red cover 

Light grey gloves 

Single black trainer, size 7 

ASCHC PE top, small 

Please find a list below of all items currently held in our lost property box. 

If any of these items belong to your child, please ask them to collect from Student Services before 
the end of Friday 12th February.  

All unclaimed items after this date will be donated to Uniform Exchange as we do not have the        
facility to store lost items indefinitely. 

Please put names on all your child’s belongings so they can be returned 
promptly to the right person. Thank you. 
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Uniform  

Exchange 

If you need assistance sorting out school uniform for 
your family visit the Uniform Exchange website: 
www.uniform-exchange.org/free-school-uniform/ here 
you will find a FREE school uniform request form, or   
visit their Facebook page - see below for details. 

Do you have old school uniform at home that’s too good 
to throw away? Donate items, as listed below, to help 
others in need.  

Visit www.uniform-exchange.org/collection-points/ for 
information about drop-off points. NB - please don’t 
bring bags to school as unfortunately we don’t have the 
space to store them. 

Need help? Want to help? 
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Remember to bring a mask to school 

We have been really impressed with the majority of students  
acceptance and continued support by wearing face masks in 
school at designated times. 

We would like to ask parents/carers to please continue to      
support us by ensuring students wear a face mask to school, and also ask that students keep a spare 
mask in their school bag should they ever need it. 

We are replenishing our stock of spare masks for emergency use, but due to having to give out        
disposable masks on occasions when a mask has been forgotten, this is becoming expensive for school. 

 

Face Coverings 

COVID-19 

When should someone self-isolate? 

Self-isolation is when you do not leave your home        
because you have or might have coronavirus (COVID-19). 
Self-isolating helps stop the virus spreading to other   
people. 

 

Self-isolate immediately if: 

• You have any symptoms of coronavirus (a high tem-
perature, a new continuous cough or a loss or 
change to your sense of smell or taste) 

• You are waiting for the result of a COVID-19 test 

• You’ve tested positive for coronavirus – this means you have coronavirus 

• You live with someone who has symptoms or tested positive 

• Someone in your support bubble has symptoms or tested positive 

• You’re told to self-isolate by NHS Test and Trace or the NHC COVID-19 app 

• You arrive in the UK from a country with a high coronavirus risk  

When to get a test 

Get a test as soon as possible if you have any symptoms of coronavirus (a high temperature, a new 
continuous cough or a loss or change to your sense of smell or taste.)  You do not need to get a test 
if you have no symptoms or if you have different symptoms. 

To ensure that we can keep in contact with families whilst they are self-isolating or contact parents 
urgently if a child becomes unwell during the day, it is vitally important that parent/carer contact 
details (telephone numbers, address etc) held by school are up-to-date. Please inform school         
immediately of any changes to these. 

Absence reporting procedures 

If a student is going to be absent, parents/carers are asked to contact school, either by ringing the 
Attendance Office on 01484 426466 Option 1 or by sending a message via the Parent App before 
8.30am on each and every day of absence. 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fgovernment%2Fnews%2Fnew-campaign-to-prevent-spread-of-coronavirus-indoors-this-winter&psig=AOvVaw3kl-XnnFY962U13VzSwPrr&ust=1604018117088000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJiF3qXH2O
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Term Dates 2020-2021 

First Day Half Term Last Day 

Autumn Term 2020 

Tuesday 7th September Monday 26th October - Friday 30th October 2020 Friday 18th December 

Spring Term 2021 

Monday 4th January Monday 15th February - Friday 19th February 2020 Friday 26th March  

Summer Term 2021 

Monday 12th April Monday 31st May - Friday 4th June 2020 Monday 26th July 

First Day Half Term Last Day 

Autumn Term 2021 

Monday 6th September Monday 25th October - Friday 29th October 2021 Friday 17th December 

Spring Term 2022 

Tuesday 4th January Monday 21st February - Friday 25th February 2022 Friday 8th April  

Summer Term 2022 

Monday 25th April Monday 30th May - Friday 3rd June 2022 Tuesday 26th July 

College is closed to students on the following dates: 

• Inset Day 1 - Monday 7th September 2020 

• Inset Day 2 - Tuesday 8th September 2020 

• Disaggregated Day 1 - Friday 13th November 2020 

• Inset Day 3 - Friday 23rd October 2020 

• Government - recommended Inset Day - Friday 18th December 2020 

• Inset Day 4 - Monday 4th January 2021 

• Disaggregated Day 2 - Monday 26th July 2021 

College is closed to students on the following dates: 

• Inset Day 1 - Monday 6th September 2021 

• Inset Day 2 - Friday 19th November 2021 

• Inset Day 3 - Tuesday 4th January 2022 

• Disaggregated Day 1 - Monday 25th July 2022 

• Disaggregated Day 2 - Tuesday 26th July 2022 

September 2021 

• Tuesday 7th September 2021 - ONLY Y7 and Y11 students in school 

• Wednesday 8th September 2021 - ALL students in school 

www.aschc.com              To Love And Serve 

Term Dates 2021-2022 

www.aschc.com              Love  Serve  Learn 


